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New Orleans CityBusiness Member Mag Bickford (New Orleans) was featured in a Q&A column for New Orleans 
CityBusiness, in which she provided insight on changes to labor and employment laws employers need to know. 
Mag specifically touched on the importance of updating employee handbooks in the midst of the #MeToo 
movement. Read the full article here.
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